m
.MOD STATEMENT AT 11. 30 MAY 1982

A number of Argentine Naval Aircraft attempted to attack the Carrier Battle
Group this afternoon.

None of our ships was hit. One Argentine Skyhawk aircraft is believed to
have been shot down by an escorting destroyer.

In an earlier action today British Harrier jets attacked Port Stanley airfield and
the surrounding military istallations. All our aircraft returned safely.




